
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

How We Support Lead Coaches  
 

Lead Coaches: 

• implement AZC-PBC  

• participate in Lead Coach Seminars 

• learn to support other coaches in their program to 

use AZC-PBC as intended 

 

How We Support Coaches 
 

Coaches: 

• participate in an AZC-PBC Workshop, followed by coach 

community meetings 

• receive access to web-based tools, resources, and videos 

• learn to implement AZC-PBC with an early childhood educator to 

demonstrate AZC-PBC Implementation as intended 

 

Programs can now contract with the Anita Zucker Center 

to receive support and join the AZC-PBC Initiative! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Practice-Based Coaching is an evidence-based coaching 

framework that supports practitioners’ use of effective practices with 

children and their families.  

 

Anita Zucker Center  

Practice-Based Coaching 

The Anita Zucker Center for Excellence in Early Childhood Studies at 
the University of Florida, in collaboration with the Florida Division of 
Early Learning (FL-DEL), the Voluntary Pre-Kindergarten Program, and 
local Early Learning Coalitions, conducted a pilot of the Anita Zucker 
Center (AZC) Practice-Based Coaching (PBC) Initiative from 2023 to 
2025.  

Ready to learn more? 

Contact: 

AZCPBC@coe.ufl.edu  
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